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Dear Andrew,  
 
Congratulations on your acceptance to the Amazon Future Engineer program. On behalf of Amazon and our 
educational provider, Edhesive, we would like to commend you for ensuring that your students have the 
opportunity to learn computer science and we salute your commitment to securing vital opportunities for their 
future. 
  
Your acceptance into the Amazon Future Engineer program affirms the broader commitments you are making to 
expand the horizons of 21st century knowledge and skills for your students. Participating in this fast-growing 
technological world requires broad access to high-caliber computer science curriculum and coursework in our 
schools nationwide. 
 
At Amazon, we are committed to ensuring all children and young adults, especially those from underprivileged, 
underrepresented, and underserved communities have the resources and skills they need to build their best 
future. We focus on building long-term, innovative, and scalable programs that will have a lasting, positive impact 
in communities around the world. Amazon is known for its long-term thinking style and we know that coding is the 
language of the future. Additionally, STEM education and computer science are ingrained into the work many 
Amazonians rely on day in and day out. 
  
At a time when every industry in every state is impacted by advances in computer technology, you are giving your 
students the opportunity to understand how this technology works, and to learn how to be creators, coders, and 
makers — not just consumers. You have demonstrated that by working together, administrators, teachers, staff, 
parents and community leaders can nurture all students to reach their full potential.  
  
The Amazon Future Engineer program is excited to invest in our schools and communities to support students 
from childhood to career. Our programs begin with elementary school programs, transition to opportunities to 
support learning in middle and high school and culminate in accessible college and career pathways. Whether a 
student aspires to be a software engineer or simply wants a foundational education to advance their aspirations, 
this is our chance to ensure all students have this access.  
  
We look forward to celebrating your accomplishments. We encourage you to share your experience with Amazon 
Future Engineer on social media and with other schools in your community to increase computer science access for 
all students.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Mat Wisner 
Senior Manager, Amazon Future Engineer 


